Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
The Florida Building Commission hereby gives notice that there will be an additional hearing on Rule 9B-1, Fla. Admin. Code announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 2, 2006, 10:25 a.m.
PLACE: Sheraton Safari Hotel, 12205 S. Apopka-Vineland Road, Orlando, Florida 32836.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the additional hearing is to take additional comments pertaining to fees as approved by the Commission at its February meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ila Jones, Community Program Administrator, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Sadowski Building, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100, (850)487-1824. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE AND ADDITIONAL HEARING IS: Michael D. Ashworth, Manufactured Buildings Program Manager, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100, (850)922-6075, e-mail address: michael.ashworth@dca.state.fl.us.
